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MULTIVAP III

Insecticide pour bétail et bâtiments de ferme
Barn and Livestock spray solution

Solution prête à l'emploi/Ready to use solution

Pour bâtiments de ferme, bovins laitiers et bovins de boucheries.
For farm buildings, dairy cattle and beef cattle.

AGRICOLE
AGRICULTURAL

Bien agiter avant usage

Shake well before using

GARANTIE (P/P)
GUARANTEE (W/W)

Dichlorvos..........................0.20%
Pyréthrines.........................0.02%
Butoxide de pipéronyle..............0.10%
Di-N-Propyl-isocinchoméronate.......0.30%

Dichlorvos..........................0.20%
Pyrethrins..........................0.02%
Piperonyl Butoxide..................0.10%
Di-N-Propyl-Isocinchomeronate.......0.30%

LIRE L'ETIQUETTE AVANT L'EMPLOI/READ LABEL BEFORE USING

DANGER       POISON

EXTREMEMENT INFLAMMABLE
EXTREMELY FLAMMABLE

NUMERO D'ENREGISTREMENT
15967.01 REGISTRATION NUMBER

LOI SUR LES PRODUITS ANTIPARASITAIRES
PEST CONTROL PRODUCTS ACT



MULTI-VET, LTEE./LTD.
JOLIETTE, CANADA  J6E 3Z1

MULTIVAP III

DIRECTIONS:  To control gnats, horn flies, stable flies and
mosquitoes.  Ready-to-use solution.

Space Spray:  Kills flying insects in farm buildings (dairy
barns, beef barns, stables, etc.).  Direct spray upwards to all
parts of the room especially windows and other light sources with
hand or electric fogger.  Apply at a rate of 200 mL to 300 mL of
solution per 100 m3.  Remove all animals from barn before using
as a space spray.  For best results, close all doors and windows
during treatment.  Leave room closed for 10 minutes before
ventilating.  Ventilate treated areas thoroughly for at least 30
minutes before animal reentry.  Spray only when temperature is
under 32'C.

Livestock Spray:  To treat beef cattle and dairy cattle against
attacks by gnats, horn flies, stable flies, and mosquitoes. 
Spray animals, once daily with a fine mist.  Apply at a rate of
30 to 60 mL per animal.  Spray enough to wet ends of the hair
only, do not completely wet the hair or skin.  Take care not to
spray in animal's eyes, mouth or udders.  Treat dairy cattle
before milking.  Wash udders before milking.  Do not use more
often than once a day.

PRECAUTIONS:  KEEP OUT OF REACH OF CHILDREN.  Remove animals from
barn during application.  Do not remain in treated areas.  Ensure
proper ventilation after sealed areas have been treated.  Do not
use in rooms where milk is processed, handled or stored.  Cover
milking utensils to prevent contamination from spray and dead
insects.  Any treated surface that may contact food or feed
products should be washed thoroughly with potable water after
spraying and before reuse.  Harmful if swallowed, inhaled or
absorbed through skin.  Avoid contact with skin, eyes and
clothing.  Wash after using.  Wash thoroughly with soap and water
after handling and before eating or smoking.  Do not breathe
spray mist.  Wash contaminated clothing before reuse.  Do not
contaminate feed, food or litter.  Do not contaminate any body of
water.  Highly toxic to crabs, fish and shrimp.  Harmful to
wildlife if allowed to contaminate lakes and streams.  Do not
apply for within 8 hours to areas where livestock have received
treatment.  Do not use in areas where beekeeping equipment or
supplies are stored.  Store in original container away from feed
and food.  Keep tightly closed.

DISPOSAL:  Follow provincial instructions for any required



cleaning of the container prior to its disposal.  Make the empty
container unsuitable for further use.  Dispose of the container
in accordance with provincial requirements.  For information on
the disposal of unused, unwanted product and the cleanup of
spills, contact the regional office of Conservation and
Protection, Environment Canada.

FIRST AID:  If on skin, wash thoroughly with soap and water.  If
in eyes, flush with clear water for 15 minutes; get medical
attention.  If accidently swallowed, DO NOT induce vomiting and
obtain medical attention immediately.  Dichlorvos is a
cholinesterase inhibitor.  ATROPINE is antidotal.  Morphine is
contraindicated.

NOTICE TO USER:  This control product is to be used only in
accordance with the direction on this label.  It is an offence
under the Pest Control Products Act to use control product under
unsafe conditions.

LIMITATION OF WARRANTY:  Seller's guarantee shall be limited to
the terms set out on the label and subject thereto, the buyer
assumes the risk to persons or property arising from the use or
handling of this product and accepts the product on that
condition.

******************************

This label transcript service is offered by the Pest Management
Regulatory Agency to provide efficient searching for label
information.  This service and this information do not replace
the official hard-copy label.  The PMRA does not provide any
guarantee or assurance that the information obtained through this
service is accurate, current or correct, and is therefore not
liable for any loss resulting, directly or indirectly, from
reliance upon this service.
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